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. The craft activity themes for this half term !
" are based around Science and Toys. There
will also be lots of art activities for

. celebrating the King's Coronation based

- on Union jacks, crowns and King & Queens.
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From the first Tuesday after half term we will be
+ starting a homework club 3:30 - 4:30 pm. If you
\ would your child to attend please email Foxes on
| foxes@deanery.bham.sch.uk to let us know
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Foxes Before & School Club
ﬁumd@ey&ag%t SepfemBer 2023

Sessions Fees

7.30am — 9.00am (including breakfast) £7.60 per day
3.30pm — 5.00pm (including tea) £7.60 per day
3.30pm — 6.00pm (including tea) £12.20 per day

Daily rate for all day 7.30am — 6.00pm £17.70 per da

Booked sessions cannot be amended or cancelled
under any circumstances. (Staffing arrangements are
made based on booking forms and cannot be
changed).

Payment of Foxes Fees
There is a registration fee for administration of
£10 per term, per family.

Fees must be paid one month in advance by the
following methods:

e By standing order or direct transfer from your
bank; this should be set up for the first day of !
each month. 1 With the warmer weather about to join us

: may we suggest that all lunch boxes for
. By cash or cheque; this must be made on I Foxes contain an ice pack as we are unable
the first day of attendance at the beginning | to refrigerate lunch boxes.
of each month. |
|
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e By childcare vouchers

Don't forget to slap on Sunscreen or pack it in your bag,

Please note, if fees are not paid in advance your
child will be unable to attend and the place may

be lost. Shout Ouf for pre-loved games

Late Collection Fees
Collection after 6pm will incur a late fee of
£30 per 15 minutes per child.

Have you got any old XBox series 1 games that you no
longer play or want, especially any younger age group
games. Please don't throw them away why not kindly
donate them to Foxes as we would love them.
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